
Submitter: Robert Johnson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and Wildfire 

Measure: SB1590 

SB1590 will restore access to many people who value the use of the Newberg Pool 

in a responsible way.  The use of the Newberg Pool for towed watersports activities 

allows for many people to utilize the proximity of the Newberg pool to introduce a 

diverse group of people to the beauty of the Willamette River and the fun of safe and 

responsible towed watersports.  We have had the opportunity in the past of bringing 

many people to the Newberg Pool for the first time and sharing the excitement and 

pride of living in beaty of Oregon.  I hope you will allow for OSMB to manage this 

waterway in a safe an effective manner that allows for towed watersports to be a part 

of use of Newberg Pool.  Thank you  


